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On May 28, 2014 President Lamphier, Assistant Chief Sutton, and Rescue Captain Blazek
conducted the final inspection of Ambulance 79. After a long process the ambulance committee
accepted the delivery of our new ambulance. Ambulance 79 is a custom body built by Marque
Ambulance and mounted on a 2012 Ford F450 4x4. There are still some equipment to be
mounted, radios to be installed, and drivers training to be conducted before it will be on the
streets running calls. 
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